
 
 
Dear Jeffreys Grove Families, 
 
On Friday, April 29 Jeffreys Grove will be hosting our annual ​Global Festival​. 
We are very excited about this annual event, and we would love to invite you 

to participate! The ​Global Festival​ will be a fun evening during which you will 

have the opportunity to “travel the world” with your children, getting a passport stamped as you 

view student work and experience performances and displays from around the world. The 
Global Festival ​is part of Global Spirit Week, which involves fun and educational activities 

during the school week. Keep an eye out for more information about Global Spirit Week! 

In addition to attending the ​Global Festival​, however, we would like to invite families to 

be involved in a more active way. While we will be working with resources from the Triangle 

Area and beyond, we know that there is a wealth of experience and information right here in our 

own JGMES community! If your family would like to take part in the ​Global Festival​ as a 

“Cultural Resource”, please fill out the form below. We are looking for entertainment (this could 

be for the whole group or small groups), interactive cultural activities, or educational 

experiences. Specific examples of these things would include Irish or African dance, henna, or 

country/culture specific crafts such as Aboriginal painting. It will, of course, depend on your 

ideas. Also, if you have any connections to organizations or groups that might like to come in, 

please let us know.  

We are really looking forward to the ​Global Festival​, and we know that with your 

support it’s going to be a wonderful evening for everyone!  

 

Please use our digital form which is found at:  

http://bit.ly/JGCultural 
 

Please complete the form by Friday, April 7, 2017 

If you have further questions, please contact Mrs. Vinal - ​bvinal@wcpss.net  

or call 919-881-4910 

http://bit.ly/JGCultural
mailto:bvinal@wcpss.net

